Distance Learning Advisory Committee
Minutes
April 7, 2009 - 3:30 p.m.

Raburn Wing, Room 305

Chris Maynard called the meeting to order at 3:30 p.m.

Members present: Paulette Alexander, Debbie Chaffin, Wendy Darby, Bruce Gordon, John McGee, Chris Maynard, Chair, Leigh Thompson, B.J. Wilson Members absent: Larry Adams, Courtney Balentine, Wanda Bradford, Bonnie Coats, Tim Collins, Sherri Hester, Katie Kinney, Linda Lewis, Mark Puckett, Stephen Putman,  Anna Veal
1. Subcommittee Reports were given.
A. (Program Subcommittee) The program is coming together. Once presenter confirmations are made the program will be emailed to the full committee.  There will be a room devoted to vendor presentations.  BJ will send an email asking for volunteers from the committee to be room facilitators and an email to the campus at large with registration details. The conference will go from 8:30 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. 
B. (Vendor Subcommittee) They are in the process of asking various local businesses for door prizes. 
2. The Distance Learning & Online Degree Program Feasibility Study being prepared for Dr. Warren will be an overview of what is being done campus wide with Distance Learning. The report will be structured as follows: Part 1 – Executive Summary, Part 2 – General Education Section, Parts 3 – 6 Sections on each of the four colleges. The final Section will be a summary of areas of potential growth. 
3. The Angel demonstration luncheon held on April 1, 2009 was a success. The committee discussed faculty feedback. The majority of comments were positive. The committee also discussed the pros and cons of Angel and other LMS systems before agreeing by consensus to make a recommendation to Dr. Warren that UNA move to the Angel LMS.  Two possible timelines will be included in this recommendation. 


Timeline 1: 
Summer 2009 –  Rough Pilot 




Fall 2009 – Full Pilot





Spring 2010 – Full Implementation



Timeline 2:
Summer 2009 – Rough Pilot





Fall 2009 & Spring 2010 – Full Pilot





May 2010 – Full Implementation



4. Other Business: The committee will wait until the fall to explore the issues of adding 24/7 help desk services for the LMS and considering the Angel ePortfolio tool. 
5. The meeting was adjourned at 4:30 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,
Leigh Thompson

